
From: Norbert Krupa
To: Sherry Shlagman; Denise Rosenquist
Subject: Public Comment for the Village Board meeting scheduled for 01/25/2022
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 6:15:23 PM

I am happy to see there's been progress made on the dangerous cut-through traffic on Checker
Rd. I would like to know when the board plans on a vote or action on any of the proposed
calming options. Further, if there's push back from residents along Checker Rd, I would like to
see a viable alternative proposed so that we can have a safer road.
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